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Announcements - week beginning 26th June 2022 

 

 
Sunday 26th June 2022 

10.15 am  Trillick Morning Worship – Rev John Beacom 

11.30 am Ballinamallard Morning Worship – Rev John Beacom 

 

Wednesday 28th June 2022 

8.00 pm  Walking Group, meeting in Car Park at  

Necarne Estate.  Any queries contact Caroline Campbell. 

 

Sunday 3rd July 2022 

10.15 am  Trillick Morning Worship – Rev John Beacom 

11.00 am  Ballinamallard Morning Worship – Rev John Beacom 
 

 

GRASS ROTA 

Saturday 2nd July – Christy Bleakley & Mark Sayers 

 

 
MWI 

It would be much appreciated if the ladies could return their Missionary Boxes or 

donations in envelopes to Ruth Pollock in Ballinamallard or Barbara McCutcheon in 

Trillick.  All donations will be greatly appreciated. Thank you, Sandra Beatty. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Safe Place – Zero Tolerance to Domestic Violence 

Following training by some members of the congregation 

Ballinamallard and Trillick Methodist churches now have 

Safe Place accreditation. 

Safe Place posters, window stickers and business cards are 

displayed in both churches and halls. 

We have signed up to the Safe Place Pledge: 

· To Never commit, condone, or stay silent about Domestic Abuse. 

· To Acknowledge that Domestic violence or Abuse are problems that impact on 

everyone and be prepared to play your part to help and support anyone affected. 

· To Provide a Safe Place for anyone affected by Domestic Violence or Abuse to 

confidentially access information. 

We don’t provide direct support services to anyone living with domestic abuse, but we 

will ensure anyone affected is directed to local support services. 

If you are affected by domestic or sexual abuse, please contact Jill Keys (07849 

147319) or Maureen Brunt (07798 735200) for confidential guidance on how to 

contact the appropriate services. 

If your home is not a safe place, your church is. 

If you are interested in being part of this important church team, please speak to Jill 

or Maureen about how to access the required training. 

Refresher training is required every 3 years. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


